FOOD & BEVERAGE MEETING JUNE 11, 2019 6:00 pm

Attendance: Gloria Dobbs, Matt Gray, Penny Scroggins and Phyllis Carr

Meeting called to order by Gloria at 6:13 p.m.

Penny made a motion to approve the minutes from the May 14, 2019 meeting as presented, Matt seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Phyllis advised she spoke to Ben Seastrom about his opinion of what should be placed where the burning bushes are located. Ben stated he was in agreement in whatever the Commission decided to place there. Todd Baker's bid was approved at the May meeting.

Phyllis asked the Commission to review the complete quote from Robb Besosa for the map frames and repairing/installing the map stands. Matt made a motion to accept the bid from Robb Besosa. Penny seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Phyllis advised she didn't contact HFI for another bid for the faucet replacements. She would request it for the July meeting.

Phyllis advised Sean looked at the Pat Reilly parking lot asphalt. He wants to take a better look to determine if it can be patched or if more extensive work needs to be done.

Jane Ellis was present to discuss the revisions to the town map. Members went over the list of edits. Penny made a motion to accept the revisions. Matt seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Penny asked if the leaf design restroom/parking lot signage that had been discussed had been received. Phyllis advised that the Nashville Arts & Entertainment Commission does not want the Food & Beverage Commission to use that type of design since they use the leaf symbol to describe different activities at various locations.

Commission Members were asked to research another type of design to use to draw attention to the public restrooms and parking lots.

With nothing further to discuss, Matt made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Penny seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned at 6:43 p.m.

Commission President, Gloria Dobbs

Date